
 

 

 

COVID Home Learning Protocol (Parents and Teachers) 2021-2022 

All pupils not physically unwell should have access to remote education as soon as is reasonably 

practicable.  

 

Parents will: School will:  

 

On the first day of isolation parents will: 

 

• Ensure that you can provide the 

opportunity for your child/children to 

work in a quiet, dedicated area and 

have access to video lessons at home 

(desk-tops, laptops/tablets are ideal).  

If there is an issue with providing 

these, please contact the school – we 

will endeavour to help. 

 

From the second day of isolation/home 

schooling onwards: 

 

• Ensure children complete the work 

set by the school. 

• Ensure work is uploaded to your 

child’s Dojo portfolio 

• Phone school in the usual way if your 

child is physically unwell and unable 

to participate in the daily learning. 

• Ensure that all work relating to the 

day’s sessions is uploaded to your 

child’s individual portfolio by 

5.00pm. 

On the first day of isolation the class teacher will: 

• Revise and update their planning to ensure 

lessons are suitable to be accessed from 

home. 

• Send an overview home outlining the work 

for the isolation period. 

• Send home an overview of the next day’s 

work.   

 

From the second day of isolation/home 

schooling onwards: 

 

• Teachers will set work for maths and 

English each day. 
• One area of wider curriculum learning will 

be set each day in addition to Maths and 

English. 
• The maths input may be supported with Oak 

Academy video lessons and will be linked to 

the learning being undertaken in class.  

• English learning will continue to follow our 

Talk for writing approach. 

•  If there are worksheets or items to be 

downloaded they will be posted on the Class 

Dojo portfolio or class story page.  

• Class teachers will give a general comment 

for the work uploaded and will use the work 

to inform their teacher assessment 

 

We understand that some families will have difficulties supporting their child in their home learning due to other 

commitments such as their own work schedules or caring for younger siblings, but by law we must provide education 

for those who aren’t at school due to COVID.  Your employer should be accommodating to your circumstances. 

Please do contact us if you are having any difficulties with supporting your child during this time. 


